
From: Dan Inskeep <daninskeep@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 6:07 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>
Subject: please reject an extension of any Residential Eviction Moratorium

Dear Hermosa Beach City Council,

Please reject the extension of any Residential Eviction Moratorium.  The State's Residential 
Eviction Moratorium has already put an inequitable burden on those who support their 
families and livelihoods through residential property rentals.  Residential Eviction Moratoriums 
unfairly place the burden of our difficult economic times on property owners.  If Government 
feels the need to support citizens that are struggling to pay rent, then establish subsidies or 
other programs to help those people live up to their financial obligations. 

Please do not attack property owners and expect them to provide social services that are the 
responsibility of all society.

Thank you for your time and service for our City!

Dan Inskeep

daninskeep@hotmail.com
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